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Tuesday 17" May 2022.

Dear Parents/Carers,

Monday 23" May is photograph day in school. A company called Braiswick Photography will
be coming in to take family and Class photographs.

If you would like your child to have their photograph taken with a sibling, this includes any
brothers and sisters in school, please come to the main hall between 8am and 10am. The
main hall is located via the Year 6 entrance. If you are unsure where this is, there will be
someone on site to direct you. Children having their photos taken will not receive a late
mark. Class photographs will be taken during the school day.

All children having photographs taken between 8am and 10am, with brothers and
sisters, will only be taken if they are accompanied by an adult. There will be no sibling
photographs taken during the day.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Sugars
Head Teacher
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